
 
 GPS Spaghetti  

Dinner Fundraiser 

For further information please contact 

gpsprogramwc@gmail.com 

or call  704-802-9969 

 

West Charlotte students in the Global Perspective Studies (GPS) 
Program are raising money to participate in a service learning trip 
to the Dominican Republic where they will be working with a local 
community on environmental, economic, and educational 
sustainability.  

Where: West Charlotte High School 
When: October 9th 2014 

Time: 5-7:30 pm 
Cost: $6 in advance, $8 at the door 

 


